
DW 19l

From : Jim Gordon [mailto:jimgordon354@gmaiLcomJ
Sent: Tuesday, January 02, 2018 12:31 PM
To: PUC:
Subject: Docket # DW17-128

Please perform your due diligence looking at this price increase request by Pennichuck. We in
the neighborhood have been paying more for water than almost all other Exeter residents outside
our neighborhood. Also, the service has been less than satisfactory with Pennichuck’s generator
not working and leaving us without water during one power outage. It seems that they are taking
advantage ofthe monopoly they have on water delivery (use their service or drill a well!) in the
neighborhood and we all hope you will not add to the burden they already incur on the backs for
those of us who have been paying their greater-than-going rates for (in our case) 1 2 years or
more.

Regards,

James Gordon
7 Terrys Way
Exeter, NH 03833

603-686-5426


